From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 12:00:46 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 17,2022 10:36 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Placentine Gregory
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,

I find the Annual Bill Impacts to Consumers to be ambiguous, and require more clarity to confirm which Residential
Customer we are categorized into, as an increase of $50 annually or more passed to the Customer is not acceptable.
This cost should be burdened by the Supplier and not simply conveyed onto the Consumer. If rates increase here,
then what will stop Consultants and Contractors working for Enbridge to inflate their rates to compensate staff
requesting higher salaries to combat inflation. Enbridge needs to become more strategic and efficient on how they

deliver their product to the market.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





